
Important
Dates

Tot Drop In
Mondays and Wednesdays 
December 2 - December 18
10am - 11:30am
$5 per child

PD Day Camp 
Friday, December 6 
Join Elevation Studio, Edson Tumblers Gymnastics, and the 
Town of Edson for a PD Day Camp.
Register here: 
http://ca.apm.activecommunities.com/.../Activity.../16027

Christmas Showcase 
Monday, December 9 
5:30pm - 7pm 
Our Competitive Team and Advanced Rec class will be 
performing their routines for family and friends! 

Winter Session
Our winter session is open! There is space in most of the classes! 
We accept monthly payments if this would work better for you and 
your family contact Andrea at edsontumblers@gmail.com for 
more information about payment options.  

Register for all of our programs through edsontumblers.uplifterinc.com

Edson Tumblers Gymnastics Club

December Newsletter

Program Information
December 6: NO CLASSES;
PD Day Camp 

December 9: Christmas
Showcase

December 13: Last day of
Rec Classes 

December 18: Last day of
Drop IN

http://ca.apm.activecommunities.com/townofedson/Activity_Search/16027?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR35IQpa5TpUPZnp_AbInjJtKjpa4ETx3WJw2QBnzvmOFHw3yVn9fE92LxM_aem_GPC2fqf2AsHxmffxF7kqpQ


The Edson Tumblers Gymnastics Club
would like to thank Ranger Oilfield for their
generous donation to our club.  Their
continued support as a silver sponsor is
greatly appreciated. 

We would like to welcome Century 21 Twin
Realty as our newest Bronze sponsor.
Century 21 Twin Realty has supported our
fundraising programs which makes a
huge impact and we are very thankful!

If you would like a sponsorship package
or more information on sponsoring our
club please email
edsontumblersoperations@gmail.com

Sponsors

Fundraising & Apparel Pick Up 

We are currently waiting for our Purdy’s to arrive.  It should be here this week and once it
arrives we’ll sort it quickly and post a time(s) for pick up. Thank you to everyone who
placed an order we sold over $10,000! 

Hoodies and duffle bags have arrived.  They will be sorted and ready for pick up on
Tuesday, December 3 at 4pm.  Please ask a coach to get your order from the office. 

Thank you to Saundra Schwitz for
capturing some great action shots
of our gymnasts!


